
Important
 

Dear All J70 Europeans 2021 Sailors.
 

The regatta is now one month away and preparations are speeding up.
Daily we are monitering the Covid-19 situation but the predictions 
for end August look rather promising - the level of national vaccination for 
Europe will be around 70% but for sure there will be national regulations 
for travelling that you will need to follow.
In Denmark most likely there will be a request for documentation of 
vaccination or a test not older than 72 hours.

Important:
The coming weeks we will be uploading a number of newsletter covering 
different important issues that you will have to react on:
 
- newsletter on Doodle reservation on measurement slots
- newsletter on Covid-19 protocol
- newsletter on social activities and how to register
- newsletter on documents needed for registration for the event
- newsletter on how to arrive and what to do at arrival
 
We will distribute these newsletters through Manage2Sail and we will upload 
them on J70europeans2021.com
 
Further we will upload the Sailing Instructions beginning of August as stated 
in the Notice of Race.
 
If you have any questions concerning the event please check the NOR, 
Newsletters or the Sailing Instructions for answers. 
 
Looking very much forward to seeing you soon in Copenhagen.

Kind regards
J/70 event Committee
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